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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Sra, Harjot
Sent: 2025/03/12 2:30 PM
To: EZIA NICHILO
Cc: City Clerks Office; Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]proposed commercial development at 4037 Countryside Drive

Hi Ezia, 
 
Thank you for your comments, we will take this into consideration during time of recommendation report. 
 
Please note that the application is going for Public Meeting on April 7th at 7:00pm and will be held at City Hall, Council 
Chambers, 4th floor located at 2 Wellington Street West. I will forward your comments to our Clerks to be on record. If 
you would like to delegate at the public meeting, please connect with city.clerksoffice@brampton.ca to register. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Harjot Sra 
Planner I 
Planning, Building and Growth Management 

City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street West | Brampton, ON | L6Y 4R2 
harjot.sra@brampton.ca 
  

    

  

 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 

From: EZIA NICHILO   
Sent: 2025/03/12 11:05 AM 
To: Sra, Harjot <Harjot.Sra@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]proposed commercial development at 4037 Countryside Drive 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear Harjot Sra, 
 
I am representing my mother in law who lives in the residential areas that you have sent this notice to (city file # OZS-
2024-0068) .  I was asked by her to write this email because she is very concerned and distraught on the purposed 
development at 4037 Countryside Drive.   
She has been living here for almost 45 years and is opposed of this proposed plan.  When her and her husband bought 
their land they were told that there would be no commercial development and it would only be residential.  They would 
have never bought this land and built their home if this was the case.  She is now widowed and cannot afford to move 
because of this proposal that will be build almost right in her backyard.   
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Over the years she has seen dramatic change.  Crime has gone up and the traffic is unbearable.  This was supposed to 
be her sanctuary and now it has been turned into a downtown city.  With this new development there will be more 
chaos.  Traffic will be at a all time high in what was supposed to be only residential.   
She is against this development and says NO to any commercial plaza.  I hope you take her concerns into consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
A very concerned resident 
 


